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J O N A T H A N  S K R M ET T I  
ATTORNEY GENERAL AND REPORTER 

P.O. BOX 20207, NASHVILLE, TN 37202 
TELEPHONE (615)741-3491 
FACSIMILE (615)741-2009 

April 22, 2025 

Melvin Malone 
Butler Snow LLP 
150 Third Avenue South 
Suite 1600 
Nashville, TN 37201 

Re: Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“TPUC” or the “Commission”), Docket 
No. 23-00036, Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC’s Application 
to Expand its Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to Serve the Nash Ridge 
Subdivision 

Mr. Malone & Ms. Barnes: 

On May 23, 2023, Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC (“Limestone” or the 
“Company”) filed its Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC’s Application to Expand its 
Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to Serve the Nash Ridge Subdivision (“Petition”).  The 
Commission issued its written order approving the Petition on January 26, 2024.1  The Consumer 
Advocate has reviewed the Commission’s Order and the Docket.   

The Commission also required an initial compliance status report to be filed six months after the 
written order was issued and follow-up compliance status reports to be filed every three months 
thereafter.  The Commission’s specific language is as follows: 

2. Limestone Water Utility Operating Company, LLC. is directed to file a
report in this docket demonstrating its compliance with the filing of the
above referenced documents. If the required documentation is not filed
within six (6) months of this order, then Limestone Water Utility
Operating Company, LLC. is directed to file a report on the status of
the provision of wastewater service to the Nash Ridge Subdivision as
well as the status of the filing of required documentation. The
compliance report shall be updated every three (3) months until
installation of the wastewater system is complete.

1 Order Amending Certificate of Convenience and Necessity, TPUC Docket No. 23-00036 (January 26, 
2024). 

Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket 
Room on April 22, 2025 at 9:36 a.m..



 

2 
 

The Consumer Advocate reviewed the status update filed on July 25, 2024, and January 
2, 2025, in the Docket.  A status report was due to be filed in this Docket on April 2, 2025.  Do 
you have an estimate of when Limestone will file its required status report? 

 
The Consumer Advocate thanks you for your time and attention to this request.  If you 

have questions, please contact me at (615) 741-2357.   
       

       Respectfully, 
 
 
 
       Karen H. Stachowski 

Deputy Attorney General 
 
 

cc:   Kelly Cashman-Grams, TPUC 


